
 

We are thrilled to announce a new Community Partnership with Tasmanian business 
WLF Accounting and Advisory.   

WLF is recognised for its strong commitment to supporting our local community and 
believe it has a responsibility to help build capacity at an economic and social level. 
And that’s the basis of WLF’s new Community Partnership Program. 

Square Pegs is looking forward to working closely with the WLF team over the coming 
two years to provide support, share knowledge, celebrate their stories and uncover 
opportunities for mutual growth. The generous funding provided by WLF will be used to 
offer 15 fully funded places to attend the Square Pegs two-day empowerment camp. 

 

Square Pegs Empowerment Camp 2023 

Our camps are a powerful tool to build young people’s confidence and capacity to self-
advocate, as well as access peer support and build connections.  And the connections 
and support are equally as important for the parents and families. 

We will be extending the funded places to low SES families (one child & a parent/carer) 
thanks to the support of WLF. 
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https://wlf.com.au/announcing-our-community-partnership-with-square-pegs/

